
22TP013 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kip Harrington, Manager Phone:  605-394-4120 
Department of Community Development  
Long Range Planning Division  

Fax:  605-394-6636 
e-mail:  kip.harrington@rcgov.org 

city web:  www.rcgov.org www.rapidcityareampo.org 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Metropolitan Planning Organization Committees 
 
FROM: Kip Harrington, Long Range Planning Manager 
 
DATE: May 19, 2022 
 
RE: 22TP013 – Cambell Street Structure Study – Draft Report 

 
The Rapid City Metropolitan Planning Organization initiated the Cambell Street Structure 
Study in an effort to identify potential mobility improvements along the Cambell Street 
corridor. The Cambell Street Structure that extends over the Rapid City, Pierre and Eastern 
Railroad is scheduled to be replaced in the next five to 10 years, offering an opportunity to 
make the surrounding area safer, more accessible, and more functional for everyone. 
 
A routing and infrastructure improvement recommendation was developed through an 
evaluation of travel analysis data, gathering of public input, regular discussions with local 
and regional stakeholders, and an alternatives analysis. The recommended improvements 
will support safe and comfortable multimodal travel through this the Cambell Street 
structure area. 
 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends acknowledging the Cambell 
Street Structure Study – Draft Report. 
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